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3 V & A MUSEUM, DUNDEE – SUPPLEMENTARY GROUND INVESTIGATION (AN60-2013) 
 
It is reported that tenders were invited in respect of supplementary ground investigation works for the 
V & A Museum Dundee in its revised onshore location.  Four offers were received and it was 
recommended that the lowest offer from BAM Ritchies in the sum of £79,945.05, be accepted.  
Allowances for contingencies in the amount of £7,994.50 required to be added, giving a total 
expenditure of £87,939.55.  In order to keep to the scheduled programme, this expenditure was 
approved by the Convener and Spokespersons for the other groups. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the foregoing. 
 


